INDIRIZZO TELEGRAFICO: "REGISTER" TELEFONO 24-420

Tlopd's Register of Shipping,
UNITED WITH THE/}RITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

Via Mazzini No. 9

Reference :

Classn(S)

Trieste, 28th November, 1956

/////Dear Sirg'iaw

/
v)"’

o M.V. "CAPO FARO"
> Trieste Rpt.N°.14470.-

We confirm that a notice board was
fitted at the control station in accordance with
the Secretary's letter of the 7th February, 1956.

We regret that this was not mentioned

in our report.

Yours faithfully

The Secretary
Lo nd on







